
  Sept. 27, 6-6:30pm.  Luke Bomar, Jazz Ensemble  
  Newberg Wednesday Market, corner of 2nd and           
  College Street in Newberg 
 
  Sept. 26, 4pm. Luke Bomar, North Marion Boys Soccer 
  home game 

 
      Sept. 28, 4pm. Eva Coulombe, North Marion Girls Soccer, home game 
 
      Sept. 29, 4pm. Dylan Bomar, Cross Country meet, Joe Dancer Park  
                              in McMinnville 
 
     If you know of youth activities happening, please email details to the 
    Church Office (zionmc@canby.com) to be added in that week’s bulletin.  
 

In Prayer: 

Growing together as a Christ-centered community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist 
branch into our world, bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s  

reign through hospitality, service and reconciliation with God and others 

    ORDER OF SERVICE 
    -September 24, 2023- 

 
Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship 
     Congregational Singing 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
 WORD 

      Congregational Singing 
      Children’s Story 

     Scripture Presentation  
     Sermon:  Wendell Amstutz 
 RESPONSE 

      Response Song   
                Prayers of the People 

 SENDING 
      Benediction 

Worship Leader:  Anne Bomar 
Song Leader:  Seth Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Serenity Coulombe 

You can make prayer concerns known by emailing or calling the 
Church Office (zionmc@canby.com or 503-651-2274)  

Pray for God’s deep comfort and peace to surround Norm Lind 
and family.  Phyllis Lind passed away on Thursday, September 
21.  A Celebration of Life service will be held at Salem Mennonite 
Church on Saturday, September 30 at 2pm.  A mini-service will 
be held in the Hope Village Community Room on Sunday,  
October 1 at 2pm.  
 
Pray for the ministry of Vida Feliz Center for the Elderly in  
El Torno, Bolivia, and for the work of Karen and Wendell   
Amstuz and the Center staff who dedicate themselves to helping 
seniors in the community live with integrity, justice and love.   



Sunday: 
  8:30am    Potluck Breakfast Fellowship 
  9:00am    Sunday School classes for all ages 
 10:15am     Worship Service  

This Week: 
Tuesday, 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 
 
Nursery Schedule: 
This Week:  Chris Keady, Vonnie Oyer 
Next Week: Steve Masingila, Luke Bomar 
Worship Schedule: 
October 1:  Steve Bomar, Responding To God’s Love 
October 8:  Jana Gingerich, “Following Jesus Is About Love” 
Budget Report:  Offering 9/17/23: $5,519.35 
 
Pastor Jana will be on vacation September 22-30. 

The sum of $30,000 from the Vernon Gahler Trust was set aside 
into a fund for the purpose of meeting local community needs, 
which might include medical, food, and/or housing.  In addition, a 
goal of using these funds is also to increase volunteerism among 
persons at Zion.  A grant application form is available in the 
Church Office.  All forms must be submitted by October 1, 2023, 
at which time Zion Leadership Table will determine which  
proposal(s) will be granted.  If a plan for administration of these 
funds is not determined by December 31, the money will go to 
The Canby Center. 

OREGON MENNONITE RELIEF SALE  
Saturday, October 21, 8:00am, Albany Expo Center 

* Pancake Breakfast 
* Shops, including fair trade items, handcrafted and             
vintage items, fabric and sewing notions, used books, fresh 
apple cider, cheese and sausage, pies and baked goods 
* Food Booths 
* Live Auction including experiences, quilts, handcrafted 
items and more! 

 
Online Auction: Opens Saturday, October 14, at 9am; Closes 
Wednesday, October 18th at 9pm.  oregonmccsale.org 
 
Specific Volunteer Requests: 
* Supervise the Children’s Area and lead a craft activity or game 
* Set-up or take-down the day of the sale 
 
Children's Auction Donations Needed: toys, games, stuffed animals, 
Legos, dolls, etc. for kids age 5-12  
 
Please consider making something for the baked goods booth.  
Fruit pies, muffins, crisp, cobbler, coffee cake, cookies, cinnamon 
rolls, bread, Whoopie pies, peppernuts, brownies, scones, or  
dinner rolls are all welcomed.  Please clearly label. Items can be 
prepared ahead of time and frozen.  If you're not planning to 
attend the sale there are others who would be happy to take your 
baked goods down to Albany.   
 
Visit oregonmccsale.org/get-involved  or Contact Stan Oyer,  
Carolyn Yoder, Kelly Yoder, or Cynthia Hockman-Chupp for more 
information 
 
Don’t forget My Coins Count!  We will collect weekly through  
October 15. 

CHURCH OFFICE HOUR CHANGE 
Beginning October 3, new office hours will be       
          Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday  

Please submit all bulletin announcements to the Church Office 
by 9am on Wednesdays for inclusion in that week’s bulletin. 


